
From: webmaster@shorelinewa.gov
To: City Council
Subject: City of Shoreline Contact the City Council
Date: Monday, August 15, 2016 1:48:00 PM

A new entry to a form/survey has been submitted.

Form Name: Contact the City Council

Date & Time: 08/15/2016 1:47 PM

Response #: 160

Submitter ID: 8310

IP address: 50.46.196.145

Time to complete: 16 min. , 37 sec.

Survey Details: Answers Only
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1. (○) Not Applicable

2. (○) Email

3. North Urban Human Services Alliance

4. 17500 Midvale Avenue North

5. Not answered

6. staff@nuhsa.org

7. Hello, Shoreline City Council!

We at NUHSA (North Urban Human Services Alliance) are so encouraged by the work and action we
 see taking place at the City of Shoreline, and by knowing that the City Council recognizes the
 importance of the work being done locally by human services agencies. 

With rising costs in the area, more and more people are finding themselves in a position of need -- a
 recent study showed that a $100 increase in rent causes a 15% increase in homelessness:
 http://www.kiro7.com/news/rent-increases-linked-homelessness/28697248

These needs spread from there, and it is so important for us as a community to provide help to
 those who need it. Helping any one person lifts us all up and leads to a healthier community.

At tonight's meeting ("Public Hearing and Approval of the 2017 Human Services and Community
 Development Block Grant Funding and Contingency Plan and the 2017-18 Human Services Funding
 Plan and Authorization for the City Manager to Execute Contracts to Implement Approved
 Programs and Projects") we hope you'll continue the strong Shoreline legacy of voting in favor of
 support for these services. 

Thank you in advance for your votes and your work!
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NUHSA Board and Staff

Thank you,
City of Shoreline
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